DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-2081/P1dn
FROM THE ARG:jld:jf
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

April 4, 2005

ATTN: Brian Pleva

Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent. As you can see from the attached draft, there is a sentence in s. 125.28 (1), stats.,
relating to “a foreign corporation or foreign limited liability company whose wholesale
premises is located outside of this state” that is quite similar to the change requested
in the drafting instructions. I am uncertain how this provision in s. 125.28 (1) interacts
with the requirement in s. 125.28 (3) that every license “particularly describe the
premises.” With respect to the attached draft, | am uncertain whether the wholesaler
would have a licensed premises in this state that is not a warehouse, or whether the
only licensed premises would be the warehouse in the adjoining state. Please advise
if you think the requirement in s. 125.28 (3) that every license “particularly describe
the premises” should not apply under the circumstances described in the drafting
instructions.

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft or if you
have any questions. If the attached draft meets with your approval, let me know and
I will convert it to an introducible “/1” draft.

Aaron R. Gary

Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 261-6926

E-mail: aaron.gary@Ilegis.state.wi.us



